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[CE SBAC] Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory Committee

Jennifer Evans <jenevans33@hotmail.com> Tue, May 7, 2024 at 1:09 PM
To: "cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Dear School Building Advisory Members,

| thank you for volunteering and all your hard work.

Money is tight right now. | find myself worrying over which milk to purchase and how to afford
the upkeep of our home. I've started a side business, in addition to my full-time job, in order to

stay afloat.

| ask you to please only raise my taxes for a school project that will last as long as possible and
provides our educators with everything they would need. We need new buildings.

| don't like the school option B at all. | would never move out of my house to patch my roof for
$770 instead of replacing it for good for $1,014. Nor would | choose to save $33 a month for a
fix that lasts one year, instead of paying $33 more for one that lasts six times longer.

The greatest generation built our high school in 1969. This building has been a beacon of
education for our town.

History is calling. Please don't use my tax money on option B. Please find the courage to honor
the vision of the greatest generation and continue their legacy of education as our guiding
value. Having safe, light-filled, secure, comfortable, flexible buildings are central to that goal.
Option E is the way, no doubt in my mind or my wallet!

Best,

Jennifer Evans
Cape Elizabeth

cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org
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